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8th October 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6 Residential 
 
Research suggests that children who are able to attend residential experiences encounter 
exciting team building and confidence boosting activities, which remain with them for the 
rest of their lives. As adults, we look back fondly on such memories created with our 
childhood friends. At Hurst Hill, we strive to ensure that children have the opportunity to 
attend a residential trip before they move onto secondary school. 
 
This year, the year 6 residential trip shall be to the Pioneer Centre in Cleobury Mortimer. 
Children will depart on Monday 18th July and return on Wednesday 20th July. 
 
The total cost of this trip will be £215. This involves the cost of transport to the venue, team 
building activities such as archery, raft building and abseiling, meals and sleeping quarters 
with ensuite facilities.  
 
If you would like your child to attend this fantastic opportunity, please complete the form 
on ParentMail. A non-refundable deposit of £20 will be required by Friday 22nd October 
using the payment option on Parent Mail. As a cashless school, we no longer accept cash or 
cheques. The remaining balance of £195 will be required by 1st April 2022 and can be paid in 
instalments. 
 
In the event of the residential being cancelled sue to the pandemic, you will receive a 
refund. 
 
There will be a parent meeting closer to the departure date where we shall discuss activities 
and suitable clothing etc. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss Abley 
Year 6 teacher 

 

 
 


